
 

AmCham Mongolia’s U.S. Doorknock 2023 was successfully organized 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C., USA - The American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia (AmCham 

Mongolia) held its 7th annual Doorknock, visiting Washington, D.C., from June 7-9, 2023, with 

representatives of the U.S. Embassy in Mongolia and member organizations. 

AmCham Mongolia’s Doorknock delegation included representatives from AmCham members 

Altai Holding, Capitron Bank, Faro Foundation NGO, High Payment Solutions, Melville & 

Erdenedalai, Mongolian Mortgage Corporation (MIK), ONDO, Sendly NBFI, Seruun Group, and 

Trade and Development Bank. Joined by Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary Richard 

Buangan, the delegation met with senior U.S. officials from the U.S. Department of State, 

Department of Commerce, Development and Finance Corporation, East-West Center, the Office 

of the U.S. Trade Representative, U.S. Department of the Treasury, U.S. Chamber of Commerce, 

US EXIM Bank, and the National Security Council. Meetings were also held with the Mongolian 

Embassy in the U.S., and members of Congress.  

During these meetings, several high-level talking points were presented, such as Mongolia’s 

democratic governance and market economy, the challenges and opportunities facing the 

strengthening of economic and trade relations between the two countries, upscaling investment, 

Mongolia’s geopolitical characteristics, and the important role of the United States in the third 

neighbor foreign policy. The delegation also talked to U.S. representatives about opportunities to 

attract financial resources. 



About AmCham Mongolia 

The American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia (AmCham Mongolia) is an independent membership-

driven organization that seeks to build, strengthen, and protect business between the United States and 

Mongolia, and actively promote Mongolia as a destination for American investment. AmCham Mongolia 

is accredited by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce as its official affiliate in Mongolia. Based in Washington, 

D.C., the U.S. Chamber of Commerce is the largest federation in the world, with over 3 million members. 

 


